As you know they came Monday to start the Seal Coating
and got rained out. So, they will be back on Wednesday August
315t to complete the south end of complex that was started on
Monday. The North end of the complex will be completed next
Wednesday September 7t". So, everyone that was to move their
vehicles out on Monday will need to do so by early Wednesday morning
as well and North end on next Wednesday morning. You will not be
able to drive or park on the asphalt for 24 hours after your area has
been completed. If you’re not sure where to park your car, the lot
behind Johnny Malloy’s and Arby’s has overflow parking spots and you
can walk through the back gate to our complex. If you have any

questions please contact Tim Korte at 330-391-5422.



